Veliz, Kim

From:

Wanner, Chris < Chris. Wanner@portlandoregon.gov>

Sent:

Monday, November 26, 2018 11:00 AM

To:

City Recorder

Subject:

Aurora Airport runway extension

November 26th, 2018

Dear City of Wilsonville,

Thank you for evaluating the planned extension of the Aurora airport's runway by 1000'. Aurora is currently between the 3rd and 4th largest operating airport in the state. The lengthened runway will provide for an additional level of safety for aircraft with emergency situations.

As an aviator, I fully support this planned extension.

Thank you for your consideration,

Chris J. Wanner desk 503.823.4050 cell 971.404.4262